
 

November 2, 2022 
Cybercore Co., Ltd. 

 
 

Tokyo Office Relocation Notification 
 
Colorful trees are pleasing our sights in northern hemispheres, and we are wishing your business 
is just as flourishing as ever. We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support. 

 
We are happy to announce our new Tokyo office at “WeWork”, locating near the Tokyo Station. 
New office will start its operation at 9:00 am (Japan time), on Monday November 14th, 2022. 

 
We look forward to your continued guidance and encouragement. 

 
 

Details 
 
◆New Office Location 
WeWork 9F, 1-6-5 Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo, Japan 105-0005 
 
◆Schedule 

Operation starts on Monday, November 14th, 2022 
※Current office operation will end on Friday, November 11th, 2022.  

 
（Current Tokyo Office Location） 
Toranomon Hills Business Tower 15F, 1-17-1 Toranomon, Minato-ku, Tokyo, Japan 105-6490 
 
End 
 


